
Barbecue and Walk: Thursday 4th August 

Don and Sue Pringle are inviting Nottingham Scottish Association and partners to a 
gathering in their garden on 4th August – weather permitting.  Otherwise it will be a 
cramped house party!   Don was unable to hold his President's Night during lock-down so 
this will be his "President's Farewell". 

Food, soft drinks, tea & coffee will be provided.  If you wish to have something stronger, 
please bring your favourite tipple.  A folding chair might also be useful. 

Anyone wishing to walk should come for 1.30pm.  Food will be served from 3.00pm.  If the 
weather is good, you are welcome to come any time from 1.30pm, even if you don’t want to 
Don's email address is donpringle@sky.com.   Mobile: 07917 038817 

Please add the date to your diary and let Don know by Thursday 28th July if you would like to 

come. 

walk.   

Don's address is 31 Nottingham Road Trowell NG93PF. 
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